Rogers, Tom

From: Susan Rabatin [azul1@ix.neicom.com]
Sent: Waednesday, January 07, 2009 10:35 PM
To: Rogers, Tom

Subject: Huttinga Pit CUP issues

Tom,

I am a neighbor to the Huttinga pit on the bench above in the Little Bear Subdivision.
Although the pit negatively impacts my property and quality of life in a number of ways, I am
going to focus on the noise, and specifically the noise of the rock crusher.

I see in the Huttinga CUP application that no plan for noise mitigation is addressed. Mr.
Huttinga could be a betier neighbor to the residents around the pit by either using a bigger
crusher and running for limited hours, or enclosing the crusher with sound mitigation
screens. Because of the topography here, residents along Bear Crossing Road in Little Bear
have a sound magnification effect from being upslope from the pit. The combination of gravel
trucks pulling into the pit, the back-up beepers, and the crusher and the worst days are
around 80 decibels on my property. And that 1s 48 hrs a week of 68-88 decibels. The stress
from this level of constant hammering noise is enormous.

T invite you to come and visit and see the impact of the pit for me and my neighbors on the
N. side of Little Bear Subdivision.

Suﬁan
Susan Rabatin

763-4753
azull@ix.netcom.com




